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Interim report presented on fire season preparedness 

The Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee has presented an interim report on its inquiry 

into fire season preparedness. 

The interim report notes the issues raised during the inquiry, which will be addressed in the Committee’s final 

report in April 2017. 

The interim report is available from the Committee’s website. 
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